
Draft Minute of Appreciation to Fallowfield Monthly Meeting  

for Hosting Quarterly Meeting on 7.20.14 

 

We take this opportunity to minute our appreciation to Fallowfield Monthly Meeting in the 
hosting of the July 2014 session of Western Quarterly Meeting.  It was a joy to be welcomed 
and brought into a space of close-knit community.  The program was well matched to the 
theme, "Lighting the Fire Within."  Utilizing segments of Quaker Speak and guided discussion 
opened the way for a deeper level of worship, sharing and introspection.  Friends had the 
opportunity to feel their roots grow a bit deeper and open their arms a bit wider.  We left this 
gathering with gratitude, feeling well nourished spiritually, socially and physically. 

  

 


